
Submitter: Sheri Brady 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3166 

Dear House Committee on Rules,  

 

I urge you to vote NO on House Bill 3166.  In the previous November election Oregon 

voters used their voice and said no to ranked choice voting.  This bill poses to 

implement that method of voting.  You are elected to represent your constituents.  

Vote no. The voters will not forget.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sheri Brady 

Roseburg, OR 


